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Dear City Councilmembers,

 

Attached, please find the Housing Development Consortium of King County’s (HDC)
 comment on tonight’s agenda items: Transportation Impact Fee Exemption for Human
 Service Providers and Permit Fee Waivers for affordable housing development. Please don’t
 hesitate to reach out with any questions. As always, we appreciate the City Council’s
 thoughtful attention to the issues and commitment to an inclusive community.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kayla

 

Kayla Schott-Bresler, Policy Manager

Housing Development Consortium of Seattle-King County

1402 Third Avenue, Suite 1230

Seattle, WA 98101

(206) 682-9541  - office

(415) 847-7611 - cell

www.housingconsortium.org
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